

arranged with the electrician for the following day, one of the items for discussion at which was the length of the brackets. Cllr. Westmoreland would report back to the Council.

| | |
|---|--|
| <u>To decide upon Request For Forward Funding for Scarecrow Festival</u> | It was agreed to donate £200 |
| <u>To Approve Annual Return and Consider Charge to be Levied for Requested Copies</u> | The Return was examined and approved, and would be published on the village notice board. It was decided to levy a charge of £25 per requested copy; |
| <u>Public Forum</u> | This item had been covered under the Annual Parish Meeting. |
| <u>Date of next meeting</u> | This was set for Tuesday the 6th June 2017; the meeting would open with the Annual General Meeting, followed by an ordinary meeting of the Parish Council. |

I have asked Jan for the date of the Flood Act she referred to – Matters Arising.